Gallarzo, Wednesday R

From: Neil Leslie <Neil.Leslie@GASTECHNOLOGY.ORG>
Sent: Friday, April 3, 2015 11:34 AM

To: Kristjansson, Sue

Subject: RE: THANK YOU!

It is my pleasure. | actually owed you one anyway, but maybe we should keep score.
Neil Leslie

R&D Director, Building Energy Efficiency

Gas Technology Institute

1700 South Mount Prospect Road

Des Plaines, IL 60018

neil.leslie@gastechnology.org

847-768-0926 (office)

847-630-0256 (mobile)

847-768-0916 (fax)

From: Kristjansson, Sue [mailto:SKristjansson@semprautilities.com]

Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 1:33 PM

To: Neil Leslie

Subject: THANK YOU!

Neil,

| know that was choppy at the start but I’'m glad we did that call. My biggest concern was that we would forage for
information and either come up with an erroneous validation of the DOE LCC or that we would not be able to get
information.

| will let you know as soon as | hear back from Rick and look forward to your quote. | will run this scenario up the
flagpole in my company and hope that they are willing to incur the appropriate costs to get to the bottom of it.

| owe you one!

Sue Kristjansson

Codes and Standards and ZNE Manager

Southern California Gas Co.

Telephone: (213) 244-5535

Fax: (213) 226-4317

Cell: (424) 744-0361

'FoIIow us on Twitter ‘_‘Like us on Facebook

This communication is for the use of the intended recipient only. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient
of this communication, the disclosure, copying, distribution or use hereof is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please advise me by return
e-mail or by telephone and then delete it immediately.

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for
information.



